
 

 

                                                                       June 4, 2019 
 
 
 
NOTIFICATION REGARDING ELIGIBILITY RENEWAL PACKETS 
 
 
A technical issue has impacted the May mailing of New York City WMS eligibility 
renewal packets. The Department’s expectation is that consumers will receive their 
renewal packets in June. No consumer will lose coverage based on this delay. 
Individual consumers affected by the deferred mailing will have their coverage extended 
to ensure appropriate time to complete the recertification process.  
 
Please note that this issue does not affect renewal cases for the WMS to NYSoH MAGI 
transition in Manhattan. 
 
New applications should not be submitted on behalf of individuals in this renewal cycle. 
Additionally, to maximize HRA resources, we request that you do not call HRA to inquire 
about the status.  

 
 
 
                                                                        
                                                                           
 
               


